## Berkhout, Keith

From:

Chuck Kuhn

Sent:

Wednesday, August 13, 2025 3:14 PM

To: Subject: Berkhout, Keith EX: 49w226 Jericho

Keith,

Following is a list of items I thought of and have and will be speaking with Peter about.

#### 49W226 JERICHO ROAD CONCERNS

#### PETER SEARBY

Smoke Detectors - Need to add more to upstairs and downstairs. Replace one above stairway

CO Detectors - Recommend at least 2. One up, one down

Have luminescent exit sign for all exits

Recommend flash lights in rooms in case of power outages

Train all personnel on use of fire extinguishers. Have one up and down near exits. Use only dried hardwoods. NO PINE

Have a meeting place outside house

Fire Pit – place on solid, nonflammable surface. Must have spark screen/cover

Parking – Grass needs to be mowed to avoid fires from catalytic converters

Trim trees to allow emergency vehicles to drive around areas.

First aid training? Is everyone trained in CPR/First Aid?

Escape routes/plans on both floors

Suggest having a designated smoking area outside of the structure. Driveway?

Use caution on the number of people on the outside wood deck. Was it inspected?

Check stairs for trip hazards/loose boards. Replace if necessary

Also, depending on the incident, we have our MABAS box card system that we discussed.

Should you have any further questions, don't hesitate to contact me.

Thanks Keith,

Chuck Kuhn

Big Rock Fire Department

# Berkhout, Keith

From:

Chuck Kuhn

Sent:

Friday, August 29, 2025 10:39 AM

To:

Berkhout, Keith

Subject:

EX: Info

### Keith,

I will try to explain how we have our emergency response set up. Hopefully this will help.

All fire departments belong to MABAS (Mutual Alarm Box Alerting System). Departments are set up by county (Kane is MABAS Division 13). If there was an emergency of any type; fire, ambulance, brush, accidents, water rescue, etc., there is a plan in place. Each emergency has its own response plan with what type of equipment is needed. Departments may reach out to other counties for assistance as needed. In short, there is a plan. Unfortunately, I do not have a copy of our box cards that I can attach to this note for you to review.

I hope this helps. If you have any questions, please let me know. I am planning on being at the meeting Tuesday night.

Respectfully, Chuck